New Territories West Cluster announces
the service arrangement of Tuen Mun
Eye Centre

The spokesperson of the New Territories West Cluster made the following
update today (July 20) regarding staff of the Tuen Mun Eye Centre (TMEC)
confirmed COVID-19 infection:

Since most of the TMEC clerical staff need to be quarantined, in
addition that patient medical records are suggested to be disinfected and
setting aside for 10 days, only limited service can be provided at TMEC for
the time being and longer time in the service workflow is expected. For
enquiry or rescheduling, please call 2478 5122 during office hours.
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